March 2017



Weather Related Closings

In case of inclement weather, please check your email and our FaceBook page!







Music Recital News

Our Annual Music Recital will be held Saturday, May 20th or 21st at the Crossroads in Garwood.

Music teachers will be handing our Recital Guidlines to each student in **April.**If you did not recieve one please ask your teacher or the front desk.

In order to perform, please sign up with your instructor on the music recital sign up sheet.

Tickets will go on sale May 1st and are \$12 each.

A portion of your donation goes to





We will be closed on the following dates for Spring Break: April 14 - April 16 - No Music Lessons, Easter Break April 14 - April 23- No Dance Classes, Spring Break

